No. EDN-H(8)A(6)-Mise./2016

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh

Email: college branch@rediffmail.com

Phone No. 0177-2653120, 2633575, Fax 0177-2812882

Dated Shimla- 171001 the o\t.\%;\‘l?ebruary, 2021

To
All the Deputy Director (s)
Higher Education in ILP.
All the Principal (s),
Govt./ Pvt. Degree/ Skt. Colleges in H.P.
Subject: - Instructions not to leave the station due to COVID-19 Pandemic.

It has come to the notice of the under signed that some officer/officials are
visiting other stations/ States so far from their serving stations where as the Govt./ Department
has given strict directions not to leave the station and to continue their classes through on line
or offline mode. Besides, you are awarded that the institutions are being opened after a long
vacation due to COVID-19. Therecfore, proper sanitization of every institutions including
hostels must be ensured before starting the classes.

Further, you are directed time and again not to leave the serving station and
follow the rules prescribed by the Govt./Health Department/ NHM or any other competent
agency, so that spread of Corona could be bounded /stopped.

Any adverse in the matter will be viewed seriously and action will be taken

against the defaulters under rule. (—\
ag—

Director of Higher Education
. slimachal Pradesh.
Endst. No.  even dated Shimla-1, the ¢\ February, 2021
Copy t0: - ’
1. Fhe T.O. IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education with the request to upload the same on

Departmental website.
2. Guard File. @V(:/‘/
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.
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